
Hi Jerri, 
 
My name is Mary Spinks, and I am currently serving on LACH as the Post-Secondary 
Student Representative. I am writing to inform you that as of April 30th I will no longer 
be residing in the city of London. Therefore, I would like to officially resign from LACH. 
My final LACH meeting will be April 12th, 2017.  
 
 
Best,  
 
Mary 
 


